
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2016 
 

 

 

 

Dear Applicant 

 
Thank you for your enquiry regarding the position of Principal Designate at Hope Community School, 
Northfleet. This is an exciting opportunity for a visionary leader who wants to build a new school 
where each pupil is developed academically, socially and emotionally working in partnership with his 
or her family and community. 

 
Our Principal Designate will shape our school’s culture and its systems to ensure that we provide the 
aspirational, engaging and personalised education that the children of Northfleet deserve by building 
on each child’s unique gifts, talents and particular needs.  
 
If you want to use your creativity, enthusiasm and strategic mind with your expertise in educational 
leadership, we invite you to read through this information pack and consider applying for this 
important post. 

 
If you wish to have an informal discussion about the post, please contact Paul Weston (Chair) on 020 
8309 6056. 

 
I wish you well and thank you once again for your interest in what we think will be a challenging and 
rewarding post. You should note that the position will be offered ‘subject to Funding Agreement’, that 
we hope to be signed by March 2017, as well as relevant medical and DBS checks. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Paul Weston Chair, New 
Generation Schools Trust 

 
 

 
 


